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Statement on the Retirement of Representative Lina Ortega 

 “For over 6 years, I have had the privilege of serving with Representative Lina Ortega in the Texas 

Legislature for the betterment of our community. Lina has been a vocal champion for our 

community as part of our El Paso state legislative delegation. From her tireless work on 

transportation to her advocacy for repairing the Wyler Tramway and establishing a law school in El 

Paso, she has made a positive difference for our community, which the El Paso delegation will 

continue. I thank her for her many years of public service and wish her all the best as she catches up 

with her loving family and any future endeavors.” 
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